
January 7, 2019 
 

To:   Canon U.S.A., Inc. ICS imageFORMULA Business Partners 

 

Subject:   California Proposition 65 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  

 

Business Information Communications Group, Image Capture Solutions 

 

 

We declare under our sole responsibility that the Canon branded products supplied by Canon USA, Inc. 

are in conformity with the essential requirements of California’s Proposition 65. This is based on the 

assessment of our suppliers concerning the requirements in Canon’s own Green Procurement Standards 

which have been established in compliance with CA Proposition 65. All Canon branded products meet 

current CA Safe Harbor Limits and therefore, do not require additional labeling as mandated in CA Prop 

65’s “clear and reasonable warning” requirement. 

With that said, we have been informed that a certain number of OEM products which are not Canon 

branded, may contain Prop 65 chemicals that exceed Safe Harbor Limits and require proper warnings and 

labels prior to sale in California.  

The Scan Kiosk II supplied to you contains Lead and requires proper warning to all downstream 

consumers prior to sale in California. This includes, but is not limited to, product and packaging labelling 

and internet warning labeling if intended for “internet purchases”. Please see warning statement below 

provided by the supplier which should be passed along to your downstream customers.  

 
 

Canon U.S.A., Inc. requests that its business partners take necessary steps to ensure that they are 

complying with applicable laws and regulations concerning California Proposition 65. Please contact 

Canon U.S.A., Inc. with any questions regarding labeling requirements.  

   

 

Thank you for your cooperation.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Canon U.S.A., Inc. 

 


